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Comments: Ebikes should not be allowed on trails in the forest service.  The forest should remain quiet and

peaceful for the wildlife and the people who want to use the trails.  Ebikes can be on bike paths, and streets, and

do not need to add noise to quiet trails.  Please please do not allow this.  Horses will be frightened and will not

have a place to go, nor will hikers that are seeking peace.  Animals will be frightened.  If this is allowed, you

might as well make roads through the forests that people can whiz by on.  Please do not allow this, because it

will destroy our quiet forests.


